
Kelloggsville Public Schools 

Wellness Policy Updates 2024-2025 

 

02/05/2025 10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. – Kris Curtis, Food Service Director, Heather VanRoekel, Assistant 
Food Service Director Karly Hand, School Nurse met to discuss wellness policy update.   
 

1. Student Advisory council 
2. Allergy and Intolerance form add to Registration 
3. Make sure we have milk choices at breakfast 
4. Breakfast in the classroom – so we want to continue with breakfast in the classroom 
5. We feel the current policy looks good. We just need to make sure we are following the policy 
6. Follow up on fundraisers in the buildings – Are they filling out the fundraiser log?? 
7. Schedule a meeting to invite parents and community 
8. Meeting Scheduled for February 11, 2025 @ 10:00 a.m. 

 
 
 
02/11/2025 10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Kris Curtis, Food Service Director, Heather VanRoekel, Assistant 
Food Service Director Karly Hand, School Nurse, Eric Alcorn, Assistant Superintendent.  Meeting was 
posted for public to attend.   
 
We discussed the above.  We feel the current policy still looks great and no changes need to be made at 
this time.  We will re-evaluate in one year.   
 
We do plan on starting an advisory council next school year.  Planning for that will start after Spring 
Break.  Kris Curtis will take the lead on this with Karly Hand as an assistant.   
 
We would like the student advisory council to offer suggestions on menus, do taste testing on new 
items, let us know what a la carte items they would like to be able to purchase.  We would also like to 
survey them at the end of the year on how they felt about advisory council, if they thought their voices 
were heard, how they liked the menus and the changes, if they would do this again next year, did they 
share what they did with their friends? 


